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July 10, 2012 

 

NOTICE RESCHEDULING OPEN MEETING DATE FOR ORAL COMMENTS 

(Now Set for Thursday, August 9, 2012) 

 

RE: Pacific Power & Light Company, 

Report concerning its progress in meeting its conservation target during the 

preceding biennium, Docket UE-100170 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

On June 1, 2012, Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp) filed with the 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) a report concerning 

its progress in meeting its conservation target during the preceding biennium. 

 

On June 5, 2012, the Commission issued a notice to all interested persons that it would 

consider PacifiCorp’s report at its July 27, 2012, open meeting. 

 

On July 6, 2012, PacifiCorp filed with the Commission a request to reschedule 

consideration of this matter from July 27, 2012, to the following open meeting on August 

9, 2012.  PacifiCorp indicates due to scheduling conflicts, its demand-side management 

staff is not available on July 27 to respond to comments or to answer questions.  Staff 

indicates that it does not object to PacifiCorp’s request.  The Commission finds good 

cause to reschedule this matter to August 9, 2012, and grants the request. 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE That the Commission grants PacifiCorp’s request and 

reschedules this matter to the August 9, 2012, open meeting at 9:30 a.m., at which 

time oral comments may be presented in-person. 

 

 

 

DAVID W. DANNER 

Executive Director and Secretary 


